
 

 

Circular No (33) for 2016 

On National & Reserve Service – 7
th

 Batch 

 

To: All Independent Federal Entities & Authorities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors. 

 

In implementation of the Federal Law No (6) for 2014 concerning the 

National and Reserve Service; in line with preparations to complete all 

procedures related to registration of national service recruits (7th batch) 

nominated by your entity; and based on the instructions of the National and 

Reserve Service Authority vide letter dated September 25, 2016; 

 

You are kindly requested to advise all national employees nominated by 

your entity to join the national service, to visit recruitment centres to 

complete procedures for enrollment in the 7th batch before October 2016, 

without waiting until they receive SMS alert notifications.      
 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 
Issued on October 16, 2016 

 

Cc 

 

National and Reserve Service Authority 

 

For coordination contact: 

- Wiood Al-Darmaki, Projects Officer, 

 Tel. 042319116, email: waldarmaki@fahr.gov.ae 
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